
From: McDonald, Terri <TMcDonald@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/29/2014 1:41:51 PM
Subject: RE: time approval

I will check on this for you. Beth there is nothing else you need to do.

From: Webb, Beth
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 9:08 AM
To: McDonald, Terri
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: time approval

Hi Terri,

Katherine Veldran is still not receiving email notifications for my time sheet. Is there something I need to be doing in 
addition to saving the time?

Thanks,
Beth

From: McDonald, Terri
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:01 PM
To: Webb, Beth
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: time approval

Hi Beth, I have talked with Katherine and she should start receiving email notifications.

Thanks
Terr

From: Webb, Beth
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 12:23 PM
To: McDonald, Terri
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: time approval

Hi Terri,

Katherine Veldran is not receiving emails regarding approval of my time. Are you the best person to talk to about 
that?

Thank you, 
Beth

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583
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